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Shedding Endeavors 
13th May 2025 

Shed is open Mon to Sat 10.00am to 3.00pm 
President – Doug Rowley         president@ehms.org.au 
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principalservices@gmail.com     
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yelwor1946@gmail.com 
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May Birthdays 
8 John Pantis 
13 Graeme Russell 
15 Manouses Polland 
15 Paul Morris 
19 Robert Kay 
26 Ray Kelly 
 
Cleaning Roster 
Garrick Williams-Toilets 
 
Len Follett                 13 May 
Louis Zhararopoulos 
 
Mark Wittman.        20 May 
Peter Wallace 
 
Stan Ashley             27 May 
Tony Brosinsky 
 
Tony Rotunno.        3 June 
Vin Wragg 
 
Bruce Latham        10 June 
Bruno  
 
Howard De Zylva    17 June 
Laurens Gordyn 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 



Good news Chaps, 
You are cordially invited to attend the King’s Birthday 
Celebration on Monday June 9, 2025 at Bunnings Dandenong. 
Don’t miss out on this once-a-year opportunity to join a handful 
of carefully selected Shedders. You could celebrate this 
auspicious event by preparing and serving Hot sausages in 
bread (with optional onions if requested) and drinks to assist 
the people of Greater Dandenong and surrounds satisfy their 
hunger and thirst, while celebrating this milestone event. 
 
Come on! Why not put your name forward by return email, 
stating your name and whether you would prefer the morning or 
afternoon session. 
S. W. Ashley 
0451 099 228 
s_ashley1@bigpond.com 
 
Sad news! 
The inventor of auto-correct collapsed in the street yesterday. 
He was taken by ambience to the nearest horse piddle. 
 
What a trajectory! 
He acutely passed away and is being buried tomato. 
Our throts and payers go out to his family and his family is 
externally grapefruit. 
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Gentlemen and Will. 
As I am the oldest my historic interest goes back before some of you 
puppies. My mates built 3 chipboard tracks at three locations, and we 
would have Friday night contests. In those days you just drove home 
best you could. I recall that one innovation on my track (which was 
basically a “T” track) was a sharp hairpin corner where we routed the 
slots to come close to each other at the apex of the corner. More realistic 
than normal equidistant and also tested the brave. I’m glad Will you are 
enjoying the early stages of the project. 
Ron 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 









 
There was a great shortage of shed photos this week! 


